NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

President’s Message: September 2020

Description

Hello Neighbors,

I hope everyone had a great summer in North Avondale! It's been wonderful seeing all the beautiful
gardens and landscapes throughout the neighborhood during this wonderful weather.

Now that children are back in school (in one way or another) homework is back on the schedule and
we’re all adjusting to the new season. NANA is getting to work too with lots of new things on the
horizon. We would love for everyone to join us for our next two meetings so that we can hear your
thoughts on how to plan for the rest of 2020 and beyond.
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In September we’ll be updating everyone on the work that is ongoing to improve our business district
along Reading Rd., talking about our fall litter pick ups and planning for the next couple months.

In October we will be reviewing our NSP funds for 2021 and voting on how we will allocate that money.
We would love to hear from you!

Join us via Zoom and let’s work together to keep North Avondale Cincinnati’s best address.

Ethan Perry
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